
Dear LSC Employees and Students: 
 
It is that time of year when we begin the winter holiday season. This year will be 
challenging in terms of travel, seeing family and friends, or gathering at 
celebrations. Colleagues, we must make healthy choices now so that we can have 
happier celebrations next year.  
 
Both Minnesota and Wisconsin are in the red zone for COVID-19 spread. And 
because we have been careful to follow our campus plan, our required practices 
here at LSC are working. And that said, we are in the process of enhancing those 
good practices with guidance from the Minnesota Department of Health and 
Minnesota State system office.   
 
YOU can help as well! I encourage everyone to be extra careful during this holiday 
season (see graphics).  
 
 
 



And finally, just a friendly reminder that our COVID-19 campus plan clearly states 
that masks are required for everyone when inside our buildings and when social 
distancing inside or outside is not possible.  
 
Please re-read our plan at: https://www.lsc.edu/preparednessplan/ . Review in 
particular Item #2 on Masks/Face Coverings and Item #7 on Compliance with 
required practices.   
 
The good news is, LSC has experienced only rare instances of anyone violating 
these requirements. Supervisors have been very careful to ensure that their 
employee teams are following the campus plan. Faculty have been very careful to 
remind students to wear their masks at all times in the buildings. If you happen to 
see someone not wearing a mask, simply point to your own mask as a gentle 
reminder. Employees should also report any observations of non-compliance to 
their supervisor who will be able to handle the situation.  

 
Again, the compliance to our campus requirements has been very good and we 
want to support and encourage each other to continue to keep up the good work!  
 
Be safe, Be well, and please help keep our entire LSC Community healthy. 
 
 
Patricia L. Rogers, Ph.D. 
President 
Lake Superior College  
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers -- More about pronouns 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lsc.edu%2Fpreparednessplan%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cecho.larson%40lsc.edu%7Cf9d1d8f38fa14f8c896708d89098d75e%7C5011c7c60ab446ab9ef4fae74a921a7f%7C0%7C0%7C637418333927398411%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=iNngXWbRuEEfjxLsvwj4Xdg%2BBH4CLXoBNw2AGRHLIMU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets2.hrc.org%2Ffiles%2Fassets%2Fresources%2FTalkingAboutPronouns_onesheet_FINAL.pdf%3F_ga%3D2.49352484.382595304.1522664345-1423839217.1522664345C%3A%5CUsers%5Cuq3371hv%5CDocuments%5CCustom%2520Office%2520Templates&data=04%7C01%7Cecho.larson%40lsc.edu%7Cf9d1d8f38fa14f8c896708d89098d75e%7C5011c7c60ab446ab9ef4fae74a921a7f%7C0%7C0%7C637418333927398411%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3VRQZvDDqsTp4S6siiihDSqzk7cscxNtWweBsWjmcY0%3D&reserved=0

